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The Lord hath appeared of old unto me, saying,

Yea, I have loved thee with an everlasting love;
therefore, with loving-kindness have I drawn thee.
Jeremiah 31:3
February 2010

Dear Friends and Family,
What a wonderful blessing to know, based entirely on God’s Word, that He loves us and that His love is an everlasting love!  Nothing can… “separate us from the love of God, which is in Christ Jesus our Lord!” (Romans 8:38, 39)
Thank you for your support of our ministry with New Tribes Mission; they -- your support and prayers -- are always appreciated -- thank you!

Our trip to northern Wisconsin last month to bring Linda’s parents back to Florida went well.  We drove up to Wisconsin on a more westerly route to avoid the heavy snowstorms that were raging in Chicago and Indiana.  Mom came home (to their WI home) from the rehab facility the day after we arrived up north following three months of Rehabilitation.  We spent the next four days getting their things packed for Florida.  The long 1500+ miles and parts-of-five-days trip back to Florida went very well.  Mom and Dad both did excellent on the trip. We all arrived in Florida tired but also thankful to be home.  We drove our car and their car, and we had wonderful weather!  Praise the Lord! Thank you all for praying.
Mom and Dad Hansen are settled into the cottage at the back of our home.  They are very happy to be with us as we are with them!  We appreciate your prayers as we all make the necessary adjustments.
Our ministry in the NTM Medical Plan office still remains very busy for both of us.  The transition over to Blue Cross/Blue Shield is going well, for which we are thankful.  Each day seems to bring a new challenge which is a constant reminder to us that we must rely fully on the Lord’s grace.  Thank you for praying for both of us.  We are working through a change over to a new Medical Emergency Evacuation Insurance company, which must be finalized before the end of February.  Thank you for your prayers.
Please keep praying for open doors in reaching tribal people around the world with the Gospel of our Lord Jesus Christ.  Once again, thank you for your prayers for us as we labor here.

Because of His great love,

John & Linda
John & Linda McGhee
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